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10th December 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Please find attached the Ofsted report from our Inspection on 19th November 2019. We are 

absolutely delighted with it and it is testament to the dedicated and hard-working team of staff, hub-

councillors and volunteers we have at St Mawes. We also wouldn’t have gained such an impressive 

report if we hadn’t had the parental support from you all and the marvellous children you bring to us 

each day.  

 

Now is also a really good time to say that I will be handing more of the reigns over to Ms Praed after 

Christmas. The school is in a really good place and Ms Praed is extremely capable of continuing with 

this good work. I will still be involved with St Mawes but as a Strategic Partner, also working 

alongside other schools in Aspire. This will primarily mean working in an advisory role so Ms Praed 

will be accountable for the school but she will have me to help and support along the way. As a result 

of this, Ms Praed will need leadership and management time so Mrs Gabriele will be teaching in 

Class 2 on a Monday and Tuesday and Ms Praed will teach the rest of the week. We are delighted to 

have Mrs Gabriele in school as this will provide continuity for the class. 

 

I will still be leading the London Residential for Year 4, 5 and 6 in March and Ms Praed will also be 

attending. This will give Ms Praed the opportunity to work alongside me to then lead future 

residentials. 

 

Once again, thank you for your continued support and feel free to contact me at any time if there is 

anything you need to discuss about school. 

 

I hope you all have a wonderful Christmas. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

K.Middlemore 
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